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Hydrocracker Shutdown 

 
Last night, the hydrocracker unit was shutdown following a weld failure on a newly installed OEM isolation 
valve. This is unrelated to the earlier incident announced on 22nd June 2018. There is no harm to our people 
and our community and we are in the process of planning for the repair and subsequent restart.   
 
We will provide a further market update once we have established the repair and restart plan. 
 

 
ENDS.  
 
 
Further information:  
Greg McNeill  
Communications and External Affairs Manager  
T: 094325115; M: 021 873623; E: greg.mcneill@refiningnz.com 
 

mailto:greg.mcneill@refiningnz.com

